Breast Cushion Sew-IN

23 August saw 23 keen needlewomen busily sewing at St Saviours Secondary College in Neil Street Toowoomba. 70 breast cushions were completed, which is more than half our quota for the year. 

We thank Cheryl Kealy and Gwen Cooper for their pre-workshop preparation and expert co-ordination of the assembly line job, and also the St Saviours'  staff members who stayed on to be part of the team. 

Despite the occasional glass of wine taken to encourage industry, I have it on good authority that not one crooked seam was sewn! 

Thankyou St Saviours and well done ladies!
